Members in attendance: K. Chov, Oneida Ojeda, Fredy Uriegas, M. Guebara, Katherine Morton, Josselin C. Alfaro, L. Torres, A. Villarreal, A. Castro Meeting was called to order at 3:31

- Ms. Castro began meeting by reporting on personnel vacancies. Ms.
  Castro stated, while we are just about done with hiring, if you have any personnel you know would be a good fit, please refer to us.
- Budget, we are in a good place with \$, we are going to have a Pre- K class next year.
- Materials are being ordered for all classes, so if there are items you need please give your ideas.
- Safety and Security, an intruder drill was conducted, Moreno did not pass we will need everyone's ideas and suggestions given all that is going on in the schools. The electronic gate was installed and works great.
- Ms. Castro reports that the last two weeks will be super busy with Field Day and Awards Day. Continue to finish all assessments.
- We are h aving a shortage still of ink/copying, so Ms. Castro suggested all left over workbooks be utilized, other extra copies, projects, etc.. be utilized before copies are requested.
- Summer School will begin June 13, and goes through July 7.
- Hub will close in July.
- Grade level concerns followed.

Meeting adjourned at 3:55 pm.